


PARISH SUPPORT
We encourage all parishioners to use the regular Sunday envelopes. To obtain envelopes please call the 
parish office (514-932-3131) or fill in the form below and place it in the collection plate. We extend a warm 
welcome to new parishioners.  Please take a moment to introduce yourself to Father MacEachen after Mass. 

Name ______________________________________________________________________  
 Address _______________________________________________Postal  Code____________ 

Email____________________________________________________________
Telephone ________________________________________________________

MASSES THIS WEEK

Saturday, February 6th 2016
St. Paul Miki and Companions
5:00 Anne & Ron Blizchuk 
        by Maureen & Ron Blizchuk 

Sunday, February 7th 2016
Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
10:30 Kate & Ed Sampson 
        by Ann & Louis Mallette 

Monday, February 8th 2016
St. Jerome Emiliani, St. Josephine Bakhita 

Tuesday, February 9th 2016 
9:00 Marian Robichon by Eileen & Bill Curran 

Wednesday, February 10th 2016 
Ash Wednesday
9:00am Mary Josephine Harty, 
          1st Anniversary of Death by the Parish
7:00pm Ryan Marchand by Patricia Smith

Thursday, February 11th 2016 No Mass
Our Lady of Lourdes ~  World Day of the Sick

Friday, February 12th 2016 
9:00 Mary Josephine Harty by the Family 

Saturday, February 13th 2016
5:00 Blessings for Gary Cross 
        by Maureen & Ron Blizchuk 

_______________________

_________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________

2015 Tax Receipts
Your income tax receipts for 2015 donations are 
ready. You can pick them up at the back of the 
church, arranged in alphabetical order. Thank you.
2016 Donation Envelopes
If you have not already done so, please remember to  
pick up your box with your donation envelopes for 
this year.

                         Parish Donations
Parish donations can be made ONLINE through 
CanadaHelps. Donations may be made using Visa, 
MasterCard, American Express, PayPal or Interact. 
You receive your Tax ereceipt immediately. Go to 
the parish website (www.ascensionofourlord.ca) 
and click on the main page button “ EVERY 
DOLLAR HELPS” for instructions. Thank you for
your generosity.

Choir Concert “Exultate!”
The members of our Parish Choir invite all 
parishioners to a concert of sacred choral music 
and organ works under the direction of Dr. David 
Szanto this Sunday afternoon at 3pm. A freewill 
offering will be collected & a reception will
follow the concert. We sincerely hope you will be 
able to join us for an afternoon of wonderful and 
inspiring music.

   REFLECTION
        The Bible tells us that God and human beings have always talked together. The beauty and 
wonder of creation speaks of God’s love. God has communicated lovefor us in the wonder of our own 
selves. We are made in God’s own image, able to think and choose and love. God has shown love for 
the human race throughout the history of the people of Israel. In the scripture God calls the prophet 
Isaiah through a vision in the temple. Isaiah volunteers to do God’s work. “Here I am, send me,” 
Isaiah says.
In Jesus, God’s own Son becomes one of us to make even clearer how much God loves us. Jesus calls 
Peter in the Gospel to fish in deeper waters, to spread his message of God’s love throughout the world. 
God’s love is a call for us to love God in return. God’s love is also a call to love one another. This is our 
most basic call as Christians: to love others as Jesus has loved us. This is the good news Christians have 

to spread.
Question from Life: What fears are people in the Church feeling today?

____________________________________________
___________________

_

The Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick 
This weekend the Sacrament of the Sick will be 
offered in our parish at Saturday 5pm Mass and 
Sunday 10:30am Mass. The Church offers the 
sacrament of anointing to those who are 
seriously ill or who are feeble because of old age. 
This includes those who suffer from chronic 
illnesses; patients before serious surgery; elderly 
people who are weak and those who suffer from 
mental illness and who would be strengthened 
by the sacrament. All who feel they are in need 
of the graces and strength of the Anointing are 
invited to receive the sacrament.

Montreal Directed Retreats
Be refreshed in mind, body and spirit. . . Silent 
directed weekend retreat at La Maison de 
Prière NotreDame (180 De Normandie Blvd., 
Longueuil). Begins Friday evening, February 26 
and ends Sunday afternoon, February 28. Cost 
is $130. Registration before February 
12th .Contact 5146269462 or 5146331172,
or visit www.montrealretreats.org.

In our busy world, Lent provides us with an 
opportunity to reflect upon our patterns, to pray 
more deeply, experience sorrow for what we've done 
and failed to do, and to be generous to those in 
need. This coming Wednesday, February 10th, is 
Ash Wednesday and marks the beginning of Lent. 
Masses will be celebrated at 9:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m . 
Ashes will be distributed at both services. We hope 
this will 

provide all parishioners with the opportunity to 
begin their Lenten journey in prayer and devotion.
We would also remind you that Ash Wednesday is 
a day of fast and abstinence. All who are between 
the age of 18-59, and in good health are required to 
fast. Fasting means we can have only one full, 
meatless meal. Some food can be taken at the other 
regular meal times if necessary, but combined they 
should be less than a full meal.

Lent is a time of prayer, fasting and 
almsgiving. This season offers us all a 
very special opportunity to grow in 
our relationship with God and to 
deepen our commitment to a way of 
life, rooted in our baptism. 
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